
From: Glenn Ford <cfordg57@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 1, 2020 12:00 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: join list 

I would like the join the list of the other hundreds of NH residents to speak out about the unreasonable 
rate increase by the poorly run Eversouce/PSNH utility. There is no valid reason for such an increase 
especially in light of the NH Coop dropping the same rate by 26%. 

Thank you 


